
To: CITY OF MILFORD, CONNECTICUT 

 HISTORIC DISTRICT II COMMISSION  
 
 
 
 
MEETING CANCELLATION  NOTICE 

  
From: Chairman:  Carol Molloy Smith 

 
Date: May 30, 2018 
 
 
 
Subject:  Meeting Cancellation Notice of Historic District #2, South of the Green scheduled for  
6/13/18  is cancelled.  There is no Application to be considered. 
 
 

 
 
 
  
Distribution 
Commission Members 

City Clerk Joanne Rohrig 

City Attorney Jonathan Berchem 

Mayor Ben Blake 

Finance Director Peter Erodici 
Public Works Director Christopher Saley 

Recording Secretaries Diane Candido and  Kathy Huber 


